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September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
Thank you for joining us at the Year 12 Information Evening on 24 September. It was a pleasure to see so many of you so early in the term. For those of you who could not attend we attach the presentation and relevant documentation.
This year we have launched work experience to all Year 12 students and it is the expectation that each student will take advantage of work experience during the week commencing 4 February. There are huge advantages to your son or daughter in terms of applications to university, employment or higher level apprenticeships if they have completed work experience, as this presentation outlines. 

There is a cost involved in organising the placements and is as follows:

· Own Placements the cost is £40 due by 10 December.

· Standard Placements (sourced by another organisation for you - The Education Business Partnership of West Berkshire) is £77.  This can either be paid in full or in two installments.  The first installment by 12 November and the full payment by 10 December.

If your son or daughter accesses the Discretionary Bursary Fund their placement can be paid for from this fund so please contact Mrs Wooller at the school to let her know this is the route you would like to take. 

Most students will seek to find their own placements and we would recommend this route for the majority. If any student requires support in sourcing a placement, checking of letters, making enquiry phone calls they can see either their Mentor, Mrs Wooller or Mr Male who will be happy to support in the process. It is crucial that they start to make enquiries now and complete their Own Placement Forms or Standard Placement Forms by 30 October (the deadline for handing in all forms for Own and Standard Placements). 

If you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Yours sincerely
Mrs Coneley (Assistant Head I/c Careers) sconeley@littleheath.org.uk
Mrs Wooller (Careers Leader) ewooller@littleheath.org.uk
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